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July 29, 2020 
 
The COVID-19 Pandemic has created many challenges worldwide. SPKAC has been working with Hockey 
Canada, Hockey Alberta and Strathcona County to identify, and institute safety measures to protect our 
players, parents, coaches and volunteers. As of today, we still believe that hockey will go ahead in the fall 
with some adaptations as directed by Alberta Health.  
 
To stay accountable to our members, we have adjusted our refund policy in response to the current crisis.  
 
We thank you for your continued support and understanding as we navigate this ongoing pandemic and our 
refund policy. 
 
Refunds for our programs will be as follows: 
 
SUMMER CAMPS 
 

1. A 3% administration fee will be charged for each player registered in our camps (summer and ID). All 
other monies will be refunded.  

2. If a program is cancelled after it has started, a 3% administration fee will be charged for each player 
and the refunds will be pro-rated to how many sessions were completed. 

 
 
TRY OUT FEES: 

1. A 3% administration fee will be charged for each player registered. All other monies will be refunded.  
2. If try-outs are cancelled after it has started, a 3% administration fee will be charged for each player 

and the refunds will be pro-rated as per ice sessions attended.  
 
SEASON FEES 
 

3. A 3% administration fee will be charged for each player registered. All other monies will be refunded.  
4. If season is cancelled after it has started, a 3% administration fee will be charged for each player and 

the refunds will be pro-rated.  
 

Please allow 4-6 weeks for all refunds to be processed. 
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